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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Ossia International Limited (the “Company”) would like 

to thank shareholders for submitting their questions ahead of the Annual General Meeting 

(“AGM”) to be held by way of electronic mean on Thursday, 24 September 2020 at 9.30am.  

The Company’s responses to the shareholders’ question is set out below:  

Question: 

What is the expected impact of covid on the company biz and Harvey Norman? 

Response 

The COVID-19 pandemic had begun since early Year 2020, as at to date, there is no vaccine 

for the COVID-19 and this situation remains uncertain. The pandemic induced economic 

disruptions have resulted in more cautious consumer spending. The Group has undertaken a 

careful review of its operations in order to align operating costs and strategies with market 

expectations in the new normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
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